
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Phone 907-714-2160 
Fax 907-714-2388 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dale Bagley, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

FROM: Dale Bagley, Assembly Member ()1.-~ 

DATE: October 15, 2015 

Dale Bagley, Assembly President 
Sue McClure, VIce President 

RE: Resolution 2015-Jll:l.. A Resolution Requesting Governor Walker to Ask the Alaska 
National Guard Engineering Battalion to Repair and Reopen Rocky River Road 
Easement From Kachemak Bay To The Gulf Of Alaska 

Rocky River Road used to provide an important link between Kachemak Bay and the Gulf of 
Alaska for economic and recreational purposes. It has been washed out over the years, 
primarily in the fall of 2012 due to a severe weather event. A constituent has requested that 
the assembly approve this resolution asking Governor Walker to have the Alaska National 
Guard Engineering Battalion repair and reopen this road as it would be a good training project 
for them, would not require additional funds from the State of Alaska, and would reopen this 
important route. Your support of this resolution would be appreciated. 


